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Wednesday 14™ July 2021

Hello everyone,

This week we've been happily munching on tomatoes and strawberries.

Delicious!

Thanks to our gardening project the children have had the experience of planting and
growing strawberries and tomatoes and it's fantastic to taste the product of our
work.

The children planned what they wanted to grow, got their trowels and spades and dug
the soil and watered their plants.

They have been so engaged.

Now they know that the strawberries and the tomatoes came from plants and what
we had to do to grow them.

Perhaps you could start growing things in your garden or if you haven't got one see
what is growing in the parks around Birmingham.



We have been watching the butterflies come out of their cocoons too. We released
them into the garden so that they could fly away.

What a fantastic experience for the children.

Look out for butterflies when you are out and about - it might be one of ours!

We want to say a huge thank you to the parents and carers. It's been a tough year
with the uncertainty that Covid has brought.

The children have been AMAZING - so resilient. We have such high expectations of
our nursery children - but we couldn't have predicted just how well they have coped.
Separating from their adult at the door.

Talking about their emotions.

Adapting to the changes.

We are so proud of them!

Love from The Lillian de Lissa Team.
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